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FFA TO AUCTION
TRACTOR & MOWER

201718 MVL CHAMPIONS

100TH DAY

FISHING for 10’s

ELKS’ LODGE 509
HONORS NLMS STUDENT

SMOOCHES FOR CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL!

21ST CENTURY CLUB
SCRAPBOOKING

A GREAT BIG
THANK YOU

WE  THE OLYMPICS

Love Is In the Air

Mr. Lincoln, May
I Shake Your Hand?

It isn’t too late to order your
yearbook~! Go to www.online-
pay.memorybook.com/
parent. Enter pay code 89975
and click next. Order your
Memory Book online for $21.

This Tractor and mower will be
raffled off at the annual Perry County
Fall Tug Pull. Tickets are $5 each or 5
/ $20 and can be purchased from an
FFA advisor, at the FFA tractor pulls,
at the Perry County Fair, or at area
businesses where the tractor is on
display. New Lexington FFA
members completed all work on the
tractor. All proceeds benefit the FFA
through the FFA Alumni.

Audrey Jeffers isn’t afraid of a little
flour…she is getting into her biscuit
baking! They were delicious!

The 7th girls basketball team celebrates an incredible
season with a huge victory!

New Lexington Elementary first
graders celebrated the 100th day of
school “Camp Style.” They built a
huge bonfire, hunted to 100, fished
for tens, built bonfires and hiked a
100 steps at a time.

Lyrica Kazee, Abigial Shoults and
Alex Lucas went fishing for tens.
Then they colored the number that
they caught on a hundreds chart.

Ryan Gee and Parina Patel are the
2017 – 2018 Elks 509 Essay Contest
winners. Ryan and Parina wrote
about “Why our Veterans are
America’s Heroes.” Exalted Ruler
Carl Trunko and Americanism
Chairperson Ben Taylor from the
lodge awarded Ryan and Parina
each $100 for their awards. We are
proud of our 8th graders! Well
done Ryan~! Well done Parina

Sixth/Seventh grade Scrap book
Club. Destiny Starr is hard at work
creating Panther Pride and Pledge
of Allegiance pages.

Creating is satisfying and
rewarding. The girls will have a
great scrapbook to keep after they
fill up the pages with memories.

These New Lex Middle School
students are getting a soil sample in
order to perform a pH test on soil
from the schoolyard. Mrs. Penny
Cox from Perry Soil and Water
instructed a week-long class on soil
to Mr. Reyher’s sixth grade science
class.

New Lexington FFA and shop club
members attended the National
Farm Machinery Show in
Louisville, KY recently. Members
Dalton Thomas, Rex Howdyshell,
Clay Weber, Chuck Coey, Logan
Emmert, Clayton Mindy, and
Preston Wells attended the farm
show as well as the Saturday
afternoon pull session and
the Saturday night finals session of
the Championship Tractor Pulls.

Jasmine Looman, Natasha Bailey,
Jaden Griffen, Chris Oldaker, Grace
Baker, Lora Buckley, Brooklyn
Burd, & Austin Canter were our
“Students’ of the Month” with
“Employee of the Month,” Bobbie
Cook. They treated this great bunch
of students to lunch as a reward for
being honored as hard working
students and employee. We are
very grateful to Pizza Hut for
sponsoring lunches for our
students and employees.

Mrs. Wilson and Mrs. Hartley at
New Lexington Elementary are
using the winter Olympics to get
their students excited about
learning. They have turned their
standards into Olympic events and
students are in teams competing
for medals. They created flags like
the athletes carry as the Olympics
begin and come to a close!

Katrina Carpenter from Perry County Waste Reduction and Recycling
visited the seniors at NLHS to inform them of a scholarship opportunity.
As a part of the senior English class, students filled out applications,
conducted interviews with older generations, and wrote an essay. The
students were then able to submit their applications and essays for
scholarship consideration. Fourteen NLHS seniors submitted applications
for scholarship consideration.

New Lex
Elementary
stepped back
in time with
President
Lincoln. Mr.
Lincoln (Mr.
Boyer) visited
with Mr.
Lincloln
Morosko, an
NLE student.

Laura Scholl, Reaven Perry, and
Natalie Dunn competed in the FFA
Public Speaking contest at Vinton
County High School. who
competed at Vinton County High
School last night. The team
members worked incredibly hard
for this competition. Natalie had a
perfect score, winning at the district
level and will compete at the state
Public Speaking contest on March
3 at Marysville High School.
Congratulations Ladies.

FCCLA Members Gracie Lones,
Allyson Gordon, and Megan Groves
greet parents and students during
Parent / Teacher conferences at
NLMS. They proudly promoted
ACCESS from AT&T - Technology has
the ability to revolutionize education
and empower lives, but only for those
who can connect to it. Access to the
internet brings with it an opportunity to apply for jobs online, connect with
family and friends, access virtual library shelves, research health questions,
complete an online application and more. FCCLA is partnering with AT&T
again this year to bring affordable Internet access to low-income families
in 21 states across the country. This terrific Community Service project
benefits everyone involved.

Students were to bring in spare change to
raise money for Children’s Hospital.
There were several administrators in the
fun. Students were to put their change in
the collection jug of the person they
wanted to kiss the pig. They will be
collecting until our goal has been met.
We are close! A big thank you to Jorian
Kinsel and her father for sharing the pig!
It was hard work.

Students and parents receive
updates on scholarship
opportunities frequently and
are encouraged to apply. If
you have questions on
scholarship opportunities,
please contact Mrs. Powell,
the guidance counselor,
at 740-342-3528

Mr. Tre Stratton was chosen to kiss the
pig! Students really put it to Principal
Stratton!!

Superintendent Casey Coffey
gets in on the fun of raising
money for Children’s Hospital.
He didn’t get the chance to
kiss the pig… the pig gave him
the smooch of smooches!

Mrs. Solomon’s Kindergarten class works to create a Hoola
Hoop caterpillar in gym class. This is teamwork at it’s finest.

TEAMWORK


